
Office Notes (Cont'd) 
faxed or emailed to the office. In the future, 
many of our operations will be handled 
"online" including meeting reservations, 
membership renewal and new member 
applications, job postcards etc. 

If you haven't received your Superinten-
dent/Pro Gift Certificate or you would like 
to check on the payout for your Pro, please 
give me a call. 

If you got a "black & white" newsletter 
last month - don't fret! We didn't order our 
bulk supply of outer "color shells" due to a 
change in the artwork and layout of the 
newsletter. Look for color newsletters with 
the September issue. 

In case you are in the "need a raise boss" 
mode, check out this link at 
http://www.gcsaa.org/user-cgisalary_2000 
_ super.cgi This GCSAA salary survey 
could be of help when it is time for "Nego-
tiations". 

Along the same lines, GCSANC is 
preparing a salary and budget survey of 
local superintendents. The office gets 
numerous requests for this information. We 
hope you will participate fully to enable us 
to keep it current! 

Next Board of Directors Meeting 
10:00 am 

August 15 at 
Oakhurst CC 

The Cal Poly Ail-
Around Champions' 
Weekend 

Cal Poly San Luis Obispo will be hosting 
a Golf Tournament and Rodeo September 9-
10, 2000 in Brentwood. The event offers 
participants the opportunity to be one of the 
first to play the newly 
created links-style 
golf club at Roddy 
Ranch. It will be 
quite a weekend of 
events including 
wine tasting, a horse 
auction, Western art 
and collectibles 
auction, a gourmet 
barbecue 
dinner, and 
live music 
and 
dancing. 
Participants throughout the weekend support 
the Cal Poly Rodeo and Student Golf 
Chapter. 

For more information about the 
event or how to register please contact: 

Lisa Hersch, Cal Poly Public Affairs 
at 805-756-5370 or 

Ryan Zuehlsdorf, Assistant Superin-
tendent at The Course at Roddy 
Ranch. 925-706-2255 

Golf Results From Oakmont 

Gross Flight Closest to the Pin 
1st Greg Anderson 72 
2nd Steve Woodruff 74 #5 Armando Sanchez 1' 11" 
3rd Mark Quintel 76 #8 Gabe Bishop 6' 0" 
4th Mike Clark 77* #13 Gary Carls 4' 0" 
*scorecard playoff #16 Ken Williams 1'6" 
Net Flight 

Long Drive 
1st Mike Ginelli 65 
2nd Steve Franzen 69 Mike Willis Big 
3rd Mike Souza 69 
4th Matt Smith 70 
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